
          CATCOTT PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Manor Road, Catcott, Bridgwater, Somerset TA7 9HD 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Laura Constanza 

Deputy Headteacher: Hannah Lintern         Telephone: 01278 722527 

                                                                                             email:office@catcottprimary.co.uk  
 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and all staff 

share this commitment. If you have a concern about the welfare or safety of child please speak directly to 

Mrs Constanza (DSL) or Miss Lintern (DDSL).  

www.catcottprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Families, 

 

10th February 2023 

 

RE: Pupil Premium 2022 - 2023 

 

Pupil premium is an additional funding, from the government, provided to 

schools for supporting low-income families to ensure their children have the 

same opportunities as other children.  

 

How does our Pupil Premium work?  

 

School will provide: 

Free breakfast club 

Residential trips (Year 5 and 6) 

1 school trip per year 

£50 Scholastic book fair voucher 

 

‘Gift Pot’ 

Each Pupil Premium child is allocated a £100 ‘Gift Pot’ which can be used on 

the following items: 

 

School Trips 

Swimming 

After School Club 

School Clubs 

Leavers Hoodies 

Uniform 

Music Lessons  

 

It is the parent/guardian’s responsibility to inform the school if they wish to use 

their child’s ‘Gift Pot’ to pay for an item/event.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Laura Constanza 

Head Teacher 

 


